
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/14/2014 1:57:05 PM
Subject: RE: Statehouse auditorium

Thank you so very much! I’ll let you know what we find!
 
Melanie
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 11:50 AM

To: Barton, Melanie

Subject: RE: Statehouse auditorium
 
                I asked – they said to contact Major Hancock, who runs State House security for the Bureau of Protective 
Services.  All I have is this email address: jdhancock@schp.org
 
                If that doesn’t work, let me know, and I’ll poke around some more.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Barton, Melanie 

Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 11:43 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Statehouse auditorium
 
Christian:
 
I’ve got an operational question. We have worked with Mackenzie Ricard of PRT to get the 
auditorium in the State House for a viewing of the reading documentary. We’ve also spoken with 
Shoranda in General Services.  But we are having problems finding out who in Transport Police we 
need to talk to show the film. With the State House tours, we can only show the film after hours. We 
are thinking of doing it between 5 and 6:30 on Tuesday, April 8. We are inviting the Governor, the 
EOC members, the individuals in the film and the press to the event.
 
Do you or anyone in the Governor’s Office know who we need to talk to about getting security there 
for after hours?
 
Thanks!
Melanie
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